
 
 
 
 
 
17th April 2023 
 
 
 

 
Dear Y5 parents and carers,  
 
Re: Trip to Littlehampton Beach  
 
In Year 5 we like to explore a range of different learning environments and to ensure that everyone has 
the chance to experience what our local area has to offer. We will be going to the beach on Monday 
26th June. We will be partaking in lots of seaside activities such as paddling, building sandcastles, shell 
hunting, strand line discovery, and discussing water safety, while enjoying ice-creams. 
 
We will be going on this trip with Year 1 as an opportunity to build relationships across our school 
community and provide the opportunity for our older children to engage with their nurturing side and 
develop their organisational skills.  

 
Your child will need to be dropped off at 9:15am in the Harvester carpark and collected from the same 
place at 2:30pm. This is to enable parents to drop off and collect other siblings in school. We would 
encourage you to arrange a car share with another parent if drop off/collection at the beach is difficult 
for you. If this is not possible, please contact the school office and we will help you make alternative 
arrangements for your child.   
 
Children should wear practical clothing and footwear. They will need a towel. They need to bring their 
lunch with extra fruit and drinks in a rucksack or bag. If the weather is sunny please make sure your 
child has applied sun cream before school and brings a sun hat. If you feel it necessary then you may 
pack sun cream in your child’s bag for them to apply throughout the day.  
 
Please give parental consent for this trip via Parent Mail. Make sure that the school has your up to date 
emergency contact numbers. 
 
If you are able to help with the trip please let the class teacher know. Please note you will not be placed 
in a group with your own child although we will all be on the beach together.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Norcross and Mr Smith 


